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8th April 2024 – 29 Ramadhan 1445 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Assalaamu Alaikum – ‘Peace be upon you’ 
 

Re: Year 11 Macbeth & Workshop The Alexandra Theatre - Monday 29th April 2024. 

 

We are pleased to confirm that The Alexandra Theatre, Birmingham will be offering a performance and 
workshop surrounding Shakespeare’s Macbeth on Monday 29th April. As this is the GCSE text your son 
will be sitting May 13th 2024, it is paramount that your son attends this to aid understanding of the play 
prior to his exam. Whilst we appreciate this arrangement is very soon, we pushed the theatre to 
accommodate this exclusive viewing to secure your son’s English Literature results. 

 

The performance and workshop will take place from 12:00pm – 3:30pm. The coach will bring all 
students back to school site, so we to return by 4:00pm latest. As these timings will affect your son’s 
school day, it is imperative that he liaises with his respective teachers and collects any work that he will 
miss for those lessons.  
 

Please can you make payment of £21.00 to the school by Friday 26th April via ParentPay; this will cover 
the cost of the performance, workshop and travel arrangements.  

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate in contacting the school and I will be happy to discuss 
and assist further. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Ms Morris 

Director of English. 

 


